
 

The Municipality of Kincardine 

1475 Concession 5, R.R. #5, Kincardine, ON  N2Z 2X6 

Phone: 519-396-3468  |  Fax: 519-396-8288  kincardine.ca 

December 6, 2024 
 
 
Don Murray 
Deputy Warden, Bruce County 
Mayor, Huron-Kinloss 
 
Email: dmurray@huronkinloss.com 
Email: jwhite@huronkinloss.com  
 
 
Dear Deputy Warden, Don Murray, 
 
 On behalf of Council and staff, The Municipality of Kincardine would like to take 
this opportunity to congratulate you on your appointment as Deputy Warden of Bruce 
County for the 2024-2025 term. 
 
 As you fulfil your new role as Deputy Warden for Bruce County, we look forward 
to working with you as a municipal partner and county leader. 
 
 Wishing you all the very best. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Jillene Bellchamber-Glazier    Kenneth Craig 
Chief Administrative Officer    Mayor 
The Municipality of Kincardine    The Municipality of Kincardine 
Jbellchamber-glazier@kincardine.ca    kcraig@kincardine.ca  
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